EAMHID

EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION FOR MENTAL HEALTH
IN INTELLECTUAL DISABILITY

Announcement

2024 EAMHID Price for outstanding article / book chapter

The EAMHID is establishing new prices for contributions to increase knowledge about mental health
issues for people with intellectual disabilities. The works should be in English language, and published
prior to application for the prices.

The article and book prices will be announced every second year from the year 2024.

Applications for the articles or book prices should be sent directly to Trine Lise Bakken by email:

uxtlba@ous-hf.no Applications should be submitted at the latest by October 1. 2024.

The price committee rates articles or book chapters on the basis of:

— Value of findings / content for supporting better mental health in persons with intellectual
disabilities - potential or demonstrated impact on the field, response from clients,
professionals, policy makers, public.

— Presentation - well-written

— Participation of people with intellectual disabilities and / or their families, if possible

— Impact for persons with intellectual disabilities is clearly emphasized

All correspondence regarding the nominations should be directed to Trine Lise Bakken (uxtlba@ous-
hf.no / phone +47 41531160).

The price winners will be announced on the Association website eamhid.eu

In addition to the price certificate, the winner will be offered two years free EAMHID membership.
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